In accordance with the City of Keller, | respectfully ask for your consent to this project.
Please print your name and address along with your signature. Thanks, Ken and Beth Slough.
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Ken Slough, DVM

| -

From: Clark, Shane <Shane.Clark@usap.com>
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 9:21 AM

To: kenslough@wsvh.net

Subject: Bancroft SUP

We have reviewed Dr Slough’s plan on his barn renovation and have no objection-to his plans. Thank you for your time

Shane Clark, MD

USAP Alliance Division

630 Bancroft Road

Keller, Texas ! |
**¥* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE*** This message, and any files or attachments transmitted with it, is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is confidential. If the reader of .
this message is the intended recipient, further disclosures are prohibited without proper authorization. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender.
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Matthew Cyr

From: Matt Brennan <mpbrennan4@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 3:52 PM

To: Matthew Cyr

Cc: kbbrennan@verizon.net

Subject: SUP-21-0019 - Barn @ 640 Bancroft
Matthew,

We are the neighbors to the south of 640 Bancroft, at 809 Bodega Bay Dr.

In addition to the properties to the west, we have the closest access to the property
at 640 Bancroft. We likely have the closest and largest visual view of the Barn and the
proposed updates.

The Slough family are excellent neighbors, are always cognizant of those around them. They have

highly specialized filtration system to ensure their animals have the smallest impact on the community.
The animals and the work the kids do with them are wonderful to have next door, and we thoroughly enjoy
having them nearby.

The barn addition will hardly be noticeable and we fully support the approval of this change by Planning and Zoning
and the city.

Matt & Karen Brennan
809 Bodega Bay Dr.

Keller, TX 76248
mpbrennand4@verizon.net



